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Franco Palumbo

From: John Wood <jwood@alpertcorp.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 8, 2023 3:44 PM
To: Franco Palumbo
Subject: Wood Minor Subdivision

Franco – Here are photos of the sign posted on the property along East Sackett Avenue (approximately 3’ north 
of the property line) on July 8, 2023. 
 

 
 

 
 




